
Permit Number(s): 
E24-0013: SEPA 
L24-0112: Shoreline Permit  

Site Location:  
5795 S 130 PL  
 
Parcels: 
0001400005 

Applicant: 

Bret Brasher  

 

Property Owner: 

BAKER COMMODITIES INC  

 

City of Tukwila has issued a Determination of 

Nonsignificance (DNS) for the following project: 

The applicant proposes to remove 4 existing 
above-ground storage tanks (ASTs) and install 
3 new ASTs with new tank footings in similar 
locations. The new ASTs will have a 
cumulative capacity of approximately 154,000 
gallons. The proposed ASTs are located within 
the Urban Conservancy shoreline jurisdiction, 
outside of the buffer.   
 
More information about the project is 
available online; visit https://tukw-
egov.aspgov.com/PZ/index.html and click on 
“Search.” To view this notice online scan the 
QR code with your device. 

To view the threshold determination, comment on the project, request a copy of any 
decision, or learn your appeal rights, contact the Project Planner, Breyden Jager, at (206) 
431-3651 or Breyden.Jager@TukwilaWA.gov. Mailed comments may be submitted to 
DCD, 6200 Southcenter Blvd, Tukwila, WA 98188.  

Comments on this DNS must be received by 5:00 pm on 2/20/25.  
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